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In recent years, Public-Private Partnerships 
(PPPs) have gained popularity as a 
solution for infrastructure development 
and public service provision. However, 
concerns about the corporate influence on 
development continue to be raised. 

Surprisingly, researchers have not 
thoroughly studied the impact of PPPs on 
women’s human rights worldwide. 

“Corporate Capture of Development” aims 
to fill this gap by providing new insights 
from a set of case studies from across the 
global South. 

The examples analysed in this anthology 
cover a range of sectors, including 
health, energy, and infrastructure, widely 
advocating for more robust regulatory 
frameworks and institutions and indicating 
how countries could implement changes. 

By bringing an intersectional feminist 
approach to PPPs, these cases enable 
analysis that can inform advocacy and 
activism whilst challenging dominant 
narratives and resisting the negative 
impacts of PPPs on women and historically 
marginalised communitie’s human rights.

The eBook editions of this book are 
available for open access here. 
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